
BHI Transportation Authority (BHITA)
In order to move up the date that property owners receive their mailed Island Reports, the new cutoff 
date precedes the BHITA monthly meeting. The October Island Report will cover the August 21 BHITA 
meeting. Monthly articles are also posted on the website at BaldHeadAssociation.com/news.
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